
 

WHOLE SCHOOL MESSAGE  

 

Our Year 2 children have been fantastic this week, they have all tried very hard with their SATs 
and we are incredibly proud of them. Just like our Year 6 children they approached them with  
resilience, determination, a positive attitude and with a big smile! 

 

We have enjoyed the lovely sunshine this week and we had lots of good work to celebrate in  
assembly.  We have ended the week with a CSI investigation, which Year 5 and 6 thoroughly  
enjoyed, this was delivered by our PCSO Simon Kane and it was a great afternoon. 

 

The North Cumbria Mental Health team are running a session for parents and carers regarding 
anxiety in children. It is a free online event on the 22

nd
 June and they will discuss support for  

children with anxiety and worry.  Please see link below for information. 

Supporting a Child who is Anxious (parent/carer of children in primary) Tickets, Thu 22 Jun 
2023 at 19:00 | Eventbrite 

 

We have spent time reminding children of how to stay safe outside of school, and how strangers 
help others, but we have reminded our children to recognise when they are asked to do  
something they feel uncomfortable about and to report this. This link below has useful information. 

Clever Never Goes - The replacement for Stranger Danger from Action Against Abduction 

 

We know our children enjoy reading out of school as much as they do in school.  We love to 
showcase this and share this, and would love to receive photographs. Please share photographs 
of your children reading in the most unusual or exciting places with myself or your child's class 
teacher.   

 

It has been a very busy half term, and we look forward to an even busier half term after the 
break.  As the weather continues to improve, please do ensure your child has sun cream, a sun 
hat and a water bottle with them. 

 

I hope everyone has a fun, yet restful half term break. 

 

Sophie McCabe  

Executive Headteacher 

FRIDAY 26th May 2023 

THORNHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/supporting-a-child-who-is-anxious-parentcarer-of-children-in-primary-tickets-630854251047
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/supporting-a-child-who-is-anxious-parentcarer-of-children-in-primary-tickets-630854251047


ATTENDANCE 

 

Whole School  97% 

Reception – 100%  

Year 1 & 2 – 98% 

Year 3 & 4 – 98% 

Year 5 & 6 – 94% 

 

 

 

7/6/23 

Buddhist Temple Visit KS2  

13/6/23 

KS2 Explore the Labyrinth at St Bees Priory 

14/6/23 

KS2 Netball Tournament  

22/6/23 

KS2 Cricket Festival  

30/6/23 

Green Food Bank Day—Wear green/Donate 

4th—8th July 23 

Forest School Visits 

12th or 13th July 23 

Sports Day (weather dependent) 

19/7/23 

End of Term 

MONDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY TUESDAY 



Stars of the Week 

Imogen & All of Year 2 

Good Work  Year 5 & 6 
Trent, Kai, Aadya, & Kain 

Buddy of the Week 

Georgia 

Good Work  Reception 

Ollie, Taylor, Brian & Isla 

Good Work  Yr 1 

Autumn 

Good Work  Year 3 & 4 

Parker, Carson, Zina, Ugoeze & Elliot 



Year 5 and 6 were detectives this afternoon. They came across a crime scene, 
set up a cordon and set off investigating who did it. They had a great afternoon 

and hopefully some of them are now thinking about a career in the police.  

A huge thank you to PCSO Kane. 



Our Nursery children have been learning that the  life cycle of   
butterflies and moths is truly amazing! They have watched this  

transformation in school for the last few weeks hoping to see the cycle  
completed.   Unfortunately, the butterflies did not emerge before the half  term 

break so the children improvised and made their own lovely butterfly wings.  

You can watch this amazing time-lapse video of  an Orange-tip changing from a  
caterpillar to a chrysalis. 

From Caterpillar to Chrysalis (YouTube Video)  






